New Board of Retirement member David B. Moore
brings experience, objectivity

David B. Moore attended an SDCERA Board of Retirement meeting as a visitor in
early 2012 and was immediately impressed. “From the first minute, it was obvious that
the Board members are extremely knowledgeable,” he says. “I'm very impressed with
their level of experience and engagement.”

Moore’s appointment to the Board of Retirement in November 2012 added to that
collective knowledge and experience. He has more than 15 years of professional
experience in the finance industry and has served on the boards of directors for several
organizations. “I view serving on the Board of Retirement as not just a worthy public
service mission, but also as an opportunity to engage in an activity I enjoy while giving something meaningful
back to the county I call home,” he says.

San Diego hasn't always been home. Originally from New Orleans, Moore attended college and graduate
schools in Virginia and Washington, D.C. He made his way to Southern California after working two years for
a Chicago-based investment banking and investor services company. After five years with a private equity and
merchant banking firm in Rancho Santa Fe, Moore launched his own investment partnership in San Diego.

So much experience in the investment industry has helped him develop a farsighted perspective. “The Board is
already ahead in the area of long-term planning. We're alrcady doing unconventional things—and that’s good!” he
says. “I hope to encourage the Board to think even longer term, to plan even further out than we currently are.”

Moore says he approaches his service on the SDCERA Board of Retirement with a focus on objectivity. “All
the decisions we make need to be in the best interests of our members, and we also have a responsibility to the
taxpayers,” he notes. “Our job is to balance the concerns of both groups.”
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